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There are many ways to show your support of 
Salem Art Works!  If one of these categories 
resonates with your wishes, please check the 
appropriate box.  Your donation to SAW will 
help subsidize or fully subsidize programs for 
participants.  You may alternatively choose the 
“Oracle” option to make a donation of another 
amount.  You can either fill out the credit card 
information, send us a check or visit: 
https://salemartworks.org/make-a-donation  
Your donation of any amount is appreciated.

	 $25.00 SAW Spark

	 $50.00 SAW Catalyst

	 $100.00 SAW Progenitor

	 $250.00 SAW Polymath

	 $500.00 SAW Iconoclast

	 $1000.00 SAW Clairvoyant

	 $1500.00 SAW Visionary

	 Other amount SAW Oracle $ 

Name on credit card 

Credit card number 

Expiration date 

CV number 

Billing ZIP   

Or check number 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATION AND  

BEING PART OF THE SAW FAMILY.

PLEASE HELP SUPPORT 
SAW’S MISSION

Dear Donor,

Our 2021 season reminds us of how change can 
often promote positive growth and bring a new 
perspective to our long-term vision, during these 
challenging times. 

2021 was an exciting year of change at SAW. We 
have a new Executive Director and included many 
new unprecedented initiatives. We also enter 2022 
with improvements to our campus including a 
new Welding Bay that allows for new workshops 
to take place during the winter months. The new 
workshops have been so popular that they sell out 
almost immediately after we post them. We have 
also renovated Barn 4 to enhance the Ceramics 
Program and will be a working facility for other 
artists. 

This upcoming season will be our first full season 
since 2019. In addition to our current residency 
programs and workshops, we are now pleased to 
announce that Salem Art Works will be hosting 
a Family Friendly Residency. The Family Friendly 
Residency was developed in response to our Salem 
Teen Arts program to provide on-campus housing 
and meals for families traveling from outside the 
region. 

We are all excited to announce that our 518 
Residency Program has continued to evolve in 
its second year, becoming the NY / VT Artist 
Residency.  The NY / VT Artist Residency 
celebrates the artistic excellence of underserved 
artists from New York and Vermont.  With this goal 
in mind, the NY / VT Residency was designed to 
remove financial and other obstacles which may 
stand in the way of artists wishing to apply for 
a SAW residency.  This program has brought an 
incredible community of local artists to SAW and 
created opportunities for them to produce some 
truly spectacular work.  

This season, The Young and Studio Artist Programs 
as well as salem2salem will return to SAW. We are 
currently able to include artists from most other 
countries, allowing our programming to flourish. 

We are looking forward to our 17th season and are 
excited to welcome everyone back to participate 
in our workshops, programs, studios, and special 
events. 

See you all soon!
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Pearl Cafritz
Executive Director


